

Founded 1967
P. O. Box 641
Neenah, WI 54957-0641
March 2010 Newsletter

Drifter's officers serving for 2009-2010 snowmobile season:

<u>President</u>: Mark Bombinski <u>Vice President</u>: Katie Salm <u>Treasurer</u>: Ken Romberg <u>Trail Boss</u>: Kirk Ecklund

Board Members: Dave Kron & Keith Rushford

Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

Next Meeting: Thursday, April 8th, 7:30p.m., at the Rodeo Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah, in the Winncrest Banquet Hall. We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy the fun!!

Elections: At the March meeting we held the nominations for the elected positions and they are as follows:

<u>President</u>: Mark Bombinski, Keith Carpenter <u>Vice President</u>: Katie Salm, Garrett Gill

<u>Treasurer</u>: Ken Romberg Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

Board: Dave Kron, Keith Rushford, Jeremy Probst, Chip Brown

Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund, Dave Rustad, Keith Carpenter, Jeremy Probst

ELECTIONS WILL HELD AT THE APRIL MEETING!!!

> Trail Unmarking: To be announced.

➤ <u>Clayton Fest</u>: Please join us for the 8th Annual Clayton Fest!! This event will be held on June 12th. The Drifters will serve the food and beverages again this year. **Volunteers needed!!** Please come to the meeting to discuss more details.

<u>Items for discussion:</u>

- ⇒ Backwards Raffle
- ⇒ Open Floor

Mark your calendars for the last club meeting: May 13